## Cato Community Newsletter September 2023

704-825-2946 CATOHOMES.COM



The month of August has been a busy one. We have experienced the moving of homes in the community, school buses coming in again for our students, as well as the Senior Luncheon. It was another good event with great entertainment and many laughs and hugs. A big thank you to Myrna and Paula for their assistance again this year.

September brings us a change of season. Change to many is challenging, but anticipating cooler weather should have everyone embracing this change.





\*free lot rent will be for the month following the closing on the home.







WIN TWO TICKETS

for 9/30 Music Festival in Stowe Park!

NAME: \_\_\_\_\_ PHONE: ADDRESS:





**Helpful Numbers:** Belmont Police: 704-825-3792 Belmont Parks: 704-825-8191 Waste Pro: 704-839-7800 Animal Control: 704-866-3300 For Emergencies call 911

WASTE PRO

Trash Pickup **Every Thursday** 

Next bulk pick up October 6th

